
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

March 2, 2022 
Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times indoors.  The 
proper wearing of your mask keeps us all protected and allows us 
to continue providing in-person instruction.  If you are exposed to 

COVID-19, wearing your mask correctly may prevent you from 
having to quarantine. 

 

FFA MEETING 
THE FFA MEETING IS TONIGHT AT 6:30PM IN THE STUDENT CENTER.  
PLEASE WEAR YOUR OFFICIAL DRESS.  MIDDLE SCHOOL AND HIGH 
SCHOOL STUDENTS WILL COME TOGETHER TO DISCUSS OUR SPRING 
FFA SEASON, FUNDRAISING EVENTS, AND FAIR. OUR ALUMNI 
ASSOCIATION WILL ALSO BE PRESENT FOR SUPPORTERS AND 
PARENTS WHO WANT TO ENGAGE IN ASSISTING WITH ACTIVITIES.  
FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT ADVISOR ANGELA 
WHITE. 
 

D&D CLUB 
D&D CLUB MEETING IS CANCELLED TODAY. 
 

GO BILLIES!! 
CONGRATULATIONS TO LIESEL GEYER FOR BEING ACCEPTED TO UC 
SANTA CRUZ AND ABBY CURTIS HAS BEEN ACCEPTED TO GONZAGA, 
HAWAII PACIFIC AND PORTLAND STATE!! 
 

SPANISH MUSIC 
DO YOU WANT TO VOTE IN THIS YEAR’S SPANISH MUSIC LOCURA DE 
MARZO?  YOU CAN FIND THE SONGS AND VOTING LINKS DAILY IN 



SRA. WATNE’S BLOG:  BWATNE.BLOGSPOT.COM AND CLICK ON THE 
LOCURA DE MARZO 2022 TAB.  

 
INCOMING 9TH GRADE PARENT NIGHT 

CLASS OF 2026:  YOU ARE INVITED TO PHHS VIRTUAL INCOMING 9TH 
GRADE STUDENT/PARENT NIGHT ON TUESDAY, MARCH 15T H AT 
6:00PM.  THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO LEARN MORE ABOUT HS 
CURRICULUM, GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS, ATHLETICS, ACTIVITIES, 
AND MORE.  THE ZOOM LINK WILL BE AVAILABLE SOON.  ALSO, THE 
PRESENTATION WILL BE RECORDED AND POSTED ON THE HS 
COUNSELING WEBPAGE ON MARCH 16. 
 

COFFEE CART MARCH SPECIALS 
LEAPING LEPRECHAUN – WHITE CHOCOLATE PEPPERMINT PATTY 
MOCHA OR FRAPPE WHIP OR POT O’ GOLD – IRISH CREAM CARAMEL 
LATTE WHIP $2.75. 
 

PLEASANT HILL SCHOOL DISTRICT JOB POSTINGS 
PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR DISTRICT WEBSITE FOR CURRENT JOB 
POSTINGS.  THERE ARE MANY OPPORTUNITIES THAT BECOME 
AVAILABLE THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL YEAR. 
 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
COTTAGE GROVE SPEEDWAY IS HIRING CONCESSION STAND 
WORKERS!  THIS IS GREAT WORK EXPERIENCE IN A FAMILY-FRIENDLY 
ENVIRONMENT.  THE SCHEDULE STARTS IN MARCH AND RUNS INTO 
SEPTEMBER.  YOU MUST BE AT LEAST 16 TO APPLY.  PLEASE 
CALL/TEXT STEFANIE @ 541-510-1611 IF YOU ARE INTERESTED.  
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